
Board Meeting Date: 12/22/23

Title: Boys Volleyball

Type: Consent

Presenter(s): Troy Stein, EHS Activities Director; and Student Activities Advisory Committee
(SAAC)

Description: The Minnesota State High School League (MSHSL) Board of Directors (BOD)
approved the addition of league sponsored Boys’ Volleyball for the 2024-25 school year in May
of 2023. The MSHSL then formed a task force to determine which season would support boys’
volleyball. The MSHSL BOD approved the task forces recommendation for Boys’ Volleyball to
be a spring sport starting in the 2024-25 school year.

Edina High School (EHS) has supported Boys Volleyball as an independent provider program
for the past four years. EHS has had over 20 students each of the years and has supported a
Varsity and JV team.

The EHS administration reviewed the process to add a sponsored sport from Policy 625. The
Student Activities Advisory Committee (SAAC) reviewed the recommendation from EHS
Administration to add Boys’ Volleyball to be a EHS sponsored sport for the 2024-25 school year.
SAAC unanimously supported the addition of Boys’ Volleyball.

Recommendation: Approve the addition of Boys Volleyball as an official EHS sport for the
2024-2025 school year.

Desired Outcome(s) from the Board: Approve the addition of Boys Volleyball as an official
EHS sport for the 2024-2025 school year.

Attachments:
● SAAC Meeting Minutes

https://resources.finalsite.net/images/v1624977821/edinaschoolsorg/c6waxyvll7rost8prca4/625.pdf
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1sZzb-iJZ-MQcP69rFcDlc3tjJzZXA0km/edit

